
 

 

ARAG IS PLEASED TO PRESENT THE ELITE SERVICE AWARD TO 

 
Steven R. Leppard 

O’Brien Law Firm 
In recognition of outstanding service provided to an ARAG plan member. 

Will Petersen, Provider Relations Manager 
04/18/2017 

 

“Steve is very knowledgeable about various documents and helped us create the perfect Will package based on our desires. He was 

patient with us as we asked many questions and had some rather eccentric requests for him to add to our Will.  We enjoyed working with 

him and found he was very easy to talk to about a subject that is definitely not fun.  We have recommended Steve over the years to our 

family and friends and will continue to go to him exclusively as we make updates to our documents over the years.” 

- Annette W. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


